
USS Virginia Base monthly meeting 01/09/2021 

12:00 Commenced USS Virginia Base Meeting 

12:02 Meeting called to order by Base Commander. There were 13 attendees. 

Commenced Invocation 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Tolling of the Boats 

Texas Tenors “God Bless the USA” 

12:10  The opening agenda items went smooth no problems. 

12:11 Bill Anderson presented the (12/12/2020) Secretary’s report. 

12:13 Chris Knaggs presented the treasures report. 

12:15 Nomination Committee chairman Thurman Register stated all Base Officers have been sworn in. 

12:18 Membership Chairman Jim Lencalls reported that Kaps for Kids was basically dead for the year 

due to Covid 19.  

12:20  Question was asked about former member Doc Smith. Bill Smith stated he had Doc Smith email 

and would try to get in touch with him. 

12:30  Under new business the Base Commander announced that Kenn McDermott was resigning as 

Holland Club Chairman and Webmaster. John asked for volunteers to fill these positions. No one 

volunteered, so John asks them to think about it in the mean time he would have Kenn forward 

all required information for both positions to him. 

12:40  Meeting adjourned. 


